
 

AN ANNOUNCEMENT OF PRESS GLASS SA, DATED ON APRIL 7, 2020 

REGARDING THE CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 

All Press Glass SA plants are currently operating in a mode adapted to the needs of increased sanitary requirements and we still do 

not note any disturbances from the adopted assumptions regarding available production capabilities. Analyses of incoming orders 

carried out by us last week indicate that in the next days our deliveries will be carried out on standard dates.  

The deliveries of raw glass follow the schedule. Our stock of components necessary for the production of insulated glass units, such 

as sealants and spacers are still secure and supplemented on a regular basis. Companies providing transport services continue to 

provide us with the availability of means of transport covering our needs. 

We confirm that we are still ready to fulfil all current and future orders of our clients. We are also ready to provide our clients with 

additional temporary support in the event of disruptions related to the availability of processed glass products on the market.  

We would like to provide you with additional, updated information on the operation of our plants: 

We have introduced changes in the work mode that prevents encountering employees of individual shifts in the production plants. 

We increased the safety zones in the cloakrooms, canteens, and we introduced a special mode of movement of employees within 

the plants and the mode of operation at individual production positions. We have implemented personal protective equipment and 

additional means as well as disinfection devices. We have launched the educational campaign "Stay healthy and safe at work" in our 

factories. We encourage our employees to act responsibly at work and on the way to and from work. We have also introduced 

additional sanitary procedures to adapt the work in our plants to all new regulations introduced in Poland on April 2, 2020. 

We also constantly monitor the development of the overall situation related to COVID-19 coronavirus, any changes in legal 

regulations in individual countries, and the impact they may have on deliveries to our customers. 

According to the publicly available statistical data, the number of infections in Poland remains relatively low compared to the size of 

the population, and the current dynamics of infection growth indicates that the course of the epidemic in Poland may be milder in 

April compared to other major European countries. This also significantly reduces the risk of disruption to our plants. 
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